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Suspect Arrested in Defrauding Numerous Seniors 
 
On June 22, 2022, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office received multiple reports of fraud. Detectives from the 
Flagler County Sheriff’s Office General Assignment Section started investigating the cases and discovered a 
common link between the reports, which was the Market Street Assisted Living Facility in Palm Coast. 

Detectives retrieved surveillance videos from multiple locations and identified the suspect as a white female. 
Detectives were then able to identify the suspect as a former Market Street employee, Tina Marie Teixeira. 

 

Tina Marie Teixeira Booking Photo  

Teixeira used her position to steal personal information from people who she was entrusted to assist. With this 
information, Teixeira fraudulently charged over $5,000 to victim’s credit/debit cards. Teixeira also attempted 
numerus other transactions and attempted to cash a stolen check but the banks were able to identify the fraud 
and declined the transactions.    

On July 28, 2022, an arrest warrant was issued for Tina Marie Teixeira for three counts of Fraudulently using 
Personal Identification Information of a person 60 years or older, two counts of Grand Theft over $750 under 
$5,000 and one count of Petit Theft over 100.   

mailto:pao@flaglersheriff.com


 
 

 “This was great work by our Detectives by following up on every lead and identifying this thief who was preying 
on numerous seniors,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “This criminal used her position to rip-off these vulnerable seniors 
and she is where she belongs, in the Green Roof Inn.” 

 
On July 28, 2022 Teixeira turned herself in with a $21,000 bond.  She is currently incarcerated and is held at the 
Sheriff Perry Hall Inmate Detention Facility awaiting trial.    
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